
TOWN OF BRISTOL 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

West Street Sidewalk Improvement Scoping Study 
The Town of Bristol seeks qualified professionals to provide planning and 

design services for sidewalk improvements along the corridor between Holley 
Hall and 49 West Street. The existing sidewalk in this area is inconsistent, with 
some portions containing established pedestrian infrastructure while other 
sections lack any sidewalk installation. The selected professional will collaborate 
with the  Town Administrator, Planning and Zoning Administrator, and Public 
Works Foreman throughout the study. The scoping process should consider all 
potential risks and solutions. 

A detailed scope of work can be found on Bristol’s website at: https://bristolvt.
org/rfp-west street-sidewalk-improvement-scoping-study/ 
Please direct questions to the Town Administrator at townadmin@bristolvt.org or 
(802) 453 2410  ext. 1. 
Final Submission must be received no later than 4:00 pm, Wednesday, 
June 4, 2025. Please submit proposals to townadmin@bristolvt.org .


